
Bristol Fish Committee
Minutes

Fish Ladder
June 1, 2023

7pm

Committee members present:
Jay Crooker
Rick Poland
Marvin Farrin
Brent Fogg
Shannon Mahan

The committee discussed the run so far, and how it seems slower than last year (due to such high water 
levels). Shannon and Jay volunteered to check downriver for any obstructions that might be slowing the
fish.

The signs along the ladder (ie don't touch the fish) seem to be helping, but some folks are still messing 
with fish in the ladder and need to be reminded. Discussion of having no public access to the ladder 
itself (at least during the fish run).

Jay handed out T shirts that were ordered since last meeting.

Meeting was adjourned at 805pm
Next meeting to be announced


